

Question tags reading activity

I) Read a letter from Daniel and learn about his interests. Then, answer T or F where it corresponds



Hello,

I am Daniel and I will talk about my interests related to my future job. First, I like to know about the history of the earth and about the people who lived in it before and I don't exclude dinosaurs. So that, I am really good at reading and finding information related to them. On the other side, I am quite bad at understanding the information that I find. Sometimes, I don't understand a concept and I have to ask for help to my teachers to explain it to me. However, they do not always know all the concepts. Second. I am really good at visiting museums and talking to people who know about the life in the past. So that I am constantly learning from them. On the opposite, I am really bad at remembering all the information that they share with me. I usually have a bad memory. Finally, I am really good at exploring places to find some dinosaurs' bones or mummies. I always go with my friends to visit new places, but I am not good at finding bones. I would really love to find a mummy once in my life, so I can become famous. I am interested in all the previous, so that I want to be a paleontologist.

What are your interests and what do you want to be?

Take care

- a) _____ Daniel wants to know about the past of people's mind
- b) _____ Daniel does not want to know the history of dinosaurs
- c) _____ Daniel is quite good at reading information
- d) _____ Daniel knows all the words and concepts.
- f) _____ Daniel goes to museums and talk to people to learn
- g) _____ People does not share information with Daniel
- h) _____ Daniel is really good at exploring places
- i) _____ Daniels' friends want to be paleontologists

II) Now, complete the following sentences from the text by using the question tags.

- a) He is Daniel, _____?
- b) He likes the history of earth and old living things, _____?
- c) Daniel said: I don't exclude dinosaurs, _____?
- d) He is really good at reading and finding information, _____?
- e) Teachers don't know all the concepts, _____?
- f) Daniel is constantly learning from teachers, _____?
- g) People share information with Daniel, _____?
- h) Daniel has a bad memory, _____?
- j) Daniel and his friend explore new places, _____?
- k) Daniel wants to be a paleontologist, _____?